
Reception Class Spring Update 

We’ve only been back at school for three weeks and WOW haven’t we been 

busy!  Our super attitudes to home learning and zoom lessons have meant that 

we can get back to learning straight away. 

Our phonics are fantastic and we have really been able to show that we know all 

our digraphs! 

In maths we have been really focusing on our knowledge of number facts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have returned in time to see all our spring bulbs flower and 

even won a GOLD AWARD from the London Children’s Flower 

Society who were particularly impressed with our recycled plant 

pots. 

 

We had fun on science day learning about water filters – our muddy water came 

out clear! We also investigated helicopters. 

We have learned about the Jewish festival of Passover and 

demonstrated kindness during Lent by conducting a litter pick 

around the school. 

 

 

We’re not sure we want an Easter holiday as we love being back at school! 


